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Our school website is:-  www.st-chads-newcastle.staffs.sch.uk 

On a Friday each teacher 
nominates a pupil from the class 

for the ‘Class Award’. Each 
winner is presented with a 

certificate. 

RA 
 RF 
  1M 

Aiden Manjooran 
Umar Mohammed 

 1/2H 
Dominic Cooper 

Seve Buxton 
 1/2D 

Aaaron Drage 
Harley Palmer 

 3M 
Ayaan Ahmed 

Ollie Cliffe 
 3/4B 

Daisy-Boo Buxton 
Rhys Tidyman 

3/4M 
Alfie Brown 

Georgia Parker 
5R 

Lacey Palmer 
Ashleigh Hodges 

 5/6D 
Destiny Walker 

Rhiannon Kearns 
 5/6S 

 Ella Duff 
Freddie Parry 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 
Week Ending: 

15/9/17 
100% 56S and Rec A 

22/9/17 
99.2% 5R 

 
 

CHADLEY BEAR WINNERS 
Week Ending: 

 22nd September 2017 
Y3 

29th September  
1Mc 

 
 

RANGER AWARD 
Week Ending: 

29 September 2017 
Harrison Dunn 

 

Dear Parents,  

Firstly, I would like to welcome our new governors to the 

school’s governing body this term,- Mrs Louise Hunt, Mrs Zoe 

Comley and Mr Ruddle. The whole governing body is really 

excited and is looking forward to working with them. 

Many of you who attended the Macmillan coffee sessions will 

have noticed our fantastic looking new hall. We have been very 

lucky to have had a complete revamp of the hall, courtesy of 

TJX Europe and the support of one of our parents– Mr Tidyman. 

All of the work has been carried out by the company and their 

associates as a community project and I cannot tell you how 

proud we are of the new hall and how grateful we are for the 

work done. Due to the workload associated with the start of a 

new academic year in school, we have not yet been able to hold a 

grand opening, but we do hope to mark the occasion soon. 

I am very pleased to announce that we have appointed a new 

bursar in school who will be starting on Monday– Mrs Nicky 

James. We are extremely pleased with our appointment and 

cannot wait to start working with her next week. 

Some parents may have seen Mrs Anderson at our Macmillan 

coffee morning. It was lovely to see her and its with sadness 

that I inform you that she will no longer be working at St chad’s 

due to hearing difficulties. We thank her for her tremendous 

work here at St Chads and do hope that she continues to visit us 

regularly. 

Miss Clarke 

 
 

Father God, we thank you for the work of the 

Macmillan Nurses and for the tremendous work that 

they do to support people  who are sick and in need. 

Amen 

 

HONESTY           COMMITMENT                                                                                                             
 RESPECT                     EMPATHY                                                    

   KINDNESS           
BELONGING     INDEPENDENCE    

DRAGONS       168   PHOENIX   161 
UNICORNS     152    GRIFFINS  162 

 

BRITISH VALUES 

    Individual Liberty         The rule of Law 

Democracy           Tolerance       Mutual Respect 

Y6 TRANSITION VISIT TO CCSC 

Last Thursday, the Y6 pupils were invited to Chesterton 
Community Sports College to take part in transition 

activities with several other local schools. The children had 
a great day and experienced a number of lessons delivered 

by CCSC staff and prefects. Some highlights included 
working as teams to complete sporting challenges and 

playing Chinese whispers in Spanish! Thank you CCSC 
for inviting us and for also providing transport and a lovely 

hot dinner! 

Year 3 Base Camp 
 Despite the downpour on the Monday evening, 

Year 3 had an exciting overnight stay at school. 

The children took part in lots of activities 

including putting up their own tent and taking it 

down. They also made their own shelter in the 

woods and explored the woodland area. We also 

managed to find a gap in the rain, so they could 

toast their own marshmallows on the fire. Over 

the two days, the children took part in lots of 

team building games and a long hike up to the 

Wedgwood Monument. The children and adults all 

had a wonderful time and would love to do it 

again! 

Y1/2 Superheroes Charity Event 
On Wednesday the KS1 corridoor was invaded by 

superheroes ready to carry out five challenges. They had to 

rescue a duck, save a fellow superhero from ice, carry out 50 

star jumps in less than a minute, do 10 press ups and 

complete a superhero assault course. We were so proud of 

every child. They all gave 100% and completed all 5 

challenges successfully to become a fully fledged superhero. 

We would like to say a big thank you to all the parents and 

family members who have sponsored the children to complete 

the challenges. We will let you know how much we have 

raised once the money is in and counted.  

MACMILLAN COFFEE FUNDRAISING  

We would like to thank everyone 
for their wonderful support, once 
again, for our Macmillan 

fundraising. This morning our 
Reception and KS1 parents raised 
a staggering £280. This afternoons 

total for KS2 has yet to be counted. 
We are so proud to continue to support this wonderful 
charity. Thank you to everyone who attended and to all 

the staff who helped at the event. 
Our KS2 baking winners were:- Mackenzie White, Lucie 

Barber, Isaac Howe-Jones and Eve Sharpe. 



Friday 29th September– Macmillan Coffee 

Wednesday 3rd October– 12H and 12D Brampton Museum. 

Thursday 5th October – Y4 parents meeting for Laches Wood @3:20pm 

Friday 6th October– Harvest Festival– Collection for Food Bank 

Thursday 12th October– CCSC to meeting Y6+ parents 3:20 at St Chads 

Wednesday 18th October– Y56 Black Country Museum. 

Friday 20th October– House Competition 

HALF TERM 

Monday 6th November– Parents consultations evening + SEN consultations 

Monday 13th November—Anti Bullying Week 

Tuesday 14th November– Individual photographs 

 

 

  

Thursday 16th November– Joint school concert at CCSC 

Wednesday 22nd November– 12H and 12D family DT workshop 

Thursday 23rd November– 1M family DT workshop 

Friday 24th November– Joint schools School Council meeting at St Chads 

Thursday 30th November– Year R/1/2/3/4 Immunisations 

Friday 1st December– PFA Xmas Fayre 

5th/6th December– KS1 Xmas production 

7/8th December—Early Years Xmas production 

13th– 15th December– Class Xmas parties 

Monday 18th December– Xmas lunch 

Tuesday 19th December– Y56 Christingle service  

(BREAK UP) 

 

Monday 

-Gymnastics Y1/2/3/4/5/6 (Premier Sport) 3:20-4:20pm 

 

Tuesday 

- Boys’ Football Y5/6 (Mr Ruddle / Mr Buckley) 3:20-4:20pm Starting 26th September 

- Cookery Y3/4 (Mrs Kirkham / Mrs Machin) 3:20-4:30pm Starting 26th September  

 

Wednesday 

- French Club Y/4/5/6 (Madame Howard) 12:45-1:15pm 

- Craft Club Y1/2 (Mrs Attwood/ Miss Forrester ) 3:15-4:15pm Starting 4th October 

- Lego Club Y2/3/4/5 (Miss Hollins) 3:15-4:15pm Starting 20th September 

- Football Y1/2/3/4 (Premier Sport)  3:20-4:20pm 

- Tag Rugby Y1/2 (Miss Durgan) 3:15-4pm Starting 25th September 

- Cross Country KS2 (Mr Dobberson) 3.20-5.15pm By invite only!  

 

Thursday 

- Choir Club Y3/4/5/6 (Miss Morris) 3:20-4:15pm Starting 21st September 

- Maths Club Y3 (Mrs Marshall) 3:20-4:15pm Starting 2nd November 

- Maths Club Y6 (Miss Steele) 3:20-4:20pm Starting 2nd November  
 

PARENT FORUM MEETING 
Last night, we had our first meeting 
of the year. Although we only had 
three parents attend, it was a very 
productive meeting. We would love 
to see more parents   at future 
meetings where great discussions are 
held over a cup of tea and a biscuit. 
Mrs Marshall & Mr Humphries 

 

READING PASSPORT  

To launch our reading passports KS1 and Reception were treated to an assembly 

from the book club students at Chesterton High School. they shared extracts from 

their favourite childhood books and then came into our classrooms to read our 

favourite books to us. It was lovely morning and everyone enjoyed themselves.  

IMPORTANT Test dates 

Year 6               14 – 18 May 2018 
Year 1 Phonics Test 11-15 June 2018 
Year 2               14– 25 May 2018 

Year 345           21-25 May 2018 

CROSS COUNTRY 
St Chadõs have now completed two of this seasonõs races in the 
Newcastle Schoolsõ Cross Country League - a short, rather wet race 
at St Margaretõs, and a much longer race at Newcastle Junior School. 
Both our boysõ and girlsõ teams competed superbly in  their races 
(which each had over 100 runners).  The boysõ team currently lie in 
5th place overall and the girlsõ team are 3rd. 

School Council meeting dates this term 
Wednesday 27th September 17 

Wednesday 11th October - Conehead Scheme 

Wednesday 1st November   

Wednesday 8th November – Conehead Sheme 

Wednesday 29th November 

Wednesday 13th December 

Year 6 parents meeting with 

CCSC  
CCSC would like to invite all of 

our Year 6 pupils and parents to an 

informal question and answer 
session at St Chad’s Primary 

School on 12th October at 3:20pm 

PFA MEETING 
Last Friday, the PFA held our AGM. Yet another successful year 
was had and we are looking forward to lots more fundraising 

this year. Thanks to everyone who attendedï any new 
members welcome. 

PARKING  
I would like to remind parents to park responsibly outside school. With 

children back to school for the new term, parents are being urged to put 

safety first by parking responsibly during drop-off and pick-up times. 

A Staffordshire County Council campaign is calling on people to park 

considerately and remind drivers that Civil Enforcement Officers will 

be visiting roads near schools right across the county. Any vehicle 

observed parked on yellow lines or in a restricted area could be issued 

with a penalty notice, if not observed picking up or dropping off a 

passenger. The campaign is also reminding drivers to switch off their 

engines when parked up, which is good for the environment and 

people’s health, and helps reduce pollution.  

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

Next Friday, we will be holding our Harvest Festival. As always we 

will be asking children to bring in non perishable food, which will be 

collected by the Salvation Army for their Christmas food parcels. We 

do hope you will support this very important cause. Thank you. 

EARLY YEARS PARENT MEETING 
Thank you to all the parents and grandparents who attended our phonics 
and reading afternoon. We look forward to working together to improve 
your childôs reading.   

Reception welcome service 

 We will be holding a welcome service for our Reception 

children on Wednesday 4th October at 9am in the school hall. 

This will involve a spiritual welcome into the family of St 

Chad’s. All family members welcome. 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

AUTUMN TERM 2017 
1M- Thursday 19th October 

1/2H- Friday 3rd November 

56D- Friday 10th November 

 HEALTHY INTERNET USAGE  
The Childrenôs Commissioner for England has launched a campaign aimed at parents 
and carers to help them to encourage their children to enjoy the online world with-
out being totally consumed by it. The campaign, Digital 5 A Day, is based on the 
NHSôs evidence-based five steps to mental well-being, and gives children and par-

ents practical steps to achieve a balanced digital diet. The five elements of a good 
digital diet are: connect, be active, get creative, give to others, be mindful. Here is a 

link for parents to access for more information.  
https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/2017/08/06/digital -5-a-day/  

Year 4 parents meeting about Laches Wood 

 
The parent meeting about the Year 4 residential  

to Laches Wood, which was originally scheduled 

for 2nd November, will now be held on 
Thursday 5th October at 3:20pm in the main hall.  

Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

WELLY DONATIONS 

Mrs Kirkham (our School Ranger) has 

requested donations of spare pairs of 

wellingtons. Many thanks. 


